
Hello Minto Township Counselor,  
  
My name is Hannah Senitt, I am the Coordinator of Volunteer Services for Family and Children Services 
of Guelph and Wellington County (FCSGW).  I'm working towards recruiting volunteers from your area to 
be part of our caring community as drivers, family support volunteers and mentors.   
  
Our volunteer program provides meaningful opportunities for individuals to directly impact the lives of 
the children, youth and families that we serve.  Mentors and Family Support volunteers work one-on-
one, providing connection to community and helping to reduce isolation.  Currently our greatest need is 
Volunteer Drivers.  Support from Volunteer Drivers helps reduce barriers to safe and reliable 
transportation for those we serve by supporting access to family visits, appointments & activities. 
  
We are hosting an online information session on April 16th from 2-3pm.  This is an opportunity to learn 
more about volunteering with FCSGW and our onboarding process.  This session is open to everyone in 
the community.  
  
At FCSGW, we are dedicated to building a workforce that reflects the diversity of the community in 
which we live and serve.  We encourage applications from members of equity deserving groups and/or 
with lived experience. 
  
Please help us get the word out by sharing this email and attached poster with your network.  
  
We appreciate your support! 
  
With thanks,  
  
Hannah  
  

 
Hannah Senitt (she/her pronouns) 
Coordinator of Volunteer Services  
  
Family & Children's Services of Guelph and Wellington County 
519-824-2410, Ext. 4438 
1-800-265-8300 
www.fcsgw.org 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fcsgw.org/


Join our caring team of volunteers &
apply to be a volunteer driver! 

Weekday availability most needed 
Must be reliable & enjoy being around children 
Reimbursed expenses & KM
Support children, youth & families in Guelph &
Wellington County
Orientation & Car Seat training provided 

Volunteer Drivers connect families
to each other & needed services. 

519-824-2410 x 4438

Call, email, or visit our website to learn more
& to sign up for our next Information Session. 

volunteer@fcsgw.org 

www.fcsgw.org/volunteer


